
 
 

 

               
 
 

 

TRIPURA  PUBLIC  SERVICE  COMMISSION 
 

                        Agartala 
                                12th November, 2014 

 
NOTIFICATION 

 
Reference:- Advertisement No. 09/2014 (Item No: - 03) dated 22.07.2014 

 
It is for information of all concerned that the Screening Test for recruitment to 

the post of Inspector, Motor Vehicles, Group-C (Non-Gazetted) under the 
Transport Department, Government of Tripura will be held on 14th December,2014. 
 

Admission certificate to the eligible candidates along with programme etc. are 
being sent by post. If any candidate does not receive the admission certificate in due 
time, he/she may contact Commission’s Secretariat on any working day from              
10th December,2014 during working hours along with receipt of submission of 
original application and one self attested passport size recent photograph with an 
application on plain paper for issue of duplicate Admission Certificate.. 
 
 For further details regarding Programme of the Screening Tests, Name of 
venue(s) etc. visit www.tpsc.gov.in.  
  

Mobile Phone/Electronic Gadgets etc. are banned in the Campus of the 
Examination Hall. 

 
 

Sd/- 
(Narayan Das) 
SECRETARY, 

TPSC 
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